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Chiming in…
Dear Brothers and Sisters of United Congregational Church,
Summer has arrived in Little Compton! The farm stands are open and the beaches are full and our Church Fair is just one week away. I am thrilled to experience my very first Church Fair and my very first summer in Little Compton!
We have so much to be thankful for here in our church. There are the droves of volunteers from the church and the broader community dedicating countless hours and giving so generously to make the Church Fair happen. There are the slew of baptisms coming up (with 5 this coming weekend on July 3rd!) and the fact that we already have a growing list of people interested in becoming church members in our next class this coming fall! Our church is thriving and active, which is such a blessing. And I am personally grateful that Alex and I have now moved into our new house in Adamsville-- what a joy to finally settle into our home here!
Yet this is also a time of loss and unrest and fear for many people and so even amidst our joy and gratitude, we, as people of faith, pause to mourn with those who are mourning. My heart is heavy with the tragic news of the past month. I grieve for our country in the wake of the massacre in Orlando FL., the deadliest mass shooting in our nation’s history. My heart goes out to the families of the 49 people who were killed. My prayers are also particularly with the LGBTQ community; this was the largest act of violence against LGBTQ people in U.S. history and we, as people of faith, must commit to work toward love and justice for our LGBTQ brothers and sisters. 
I also grieve for our world. I mourn for the 41 people who were killed by suicide bombers in Turkey on Tuesday. And I am dismayed that the UK voted to exit the EU, a vote fueled by fear. These are sad and unsettling times at home and abroad.
But we are people of faith, and therefore people of hope. When darkness casts a shadow, Christ calls us to let our lights shine even brighter. So let our voices raise songs of love that are louder than those of hate. Let our actions help build unity that heals division. I believe that we as a church and as a community can make a difference simply by committing to be a place where above all else we practice loving one another. If we can love well here, then we can import that love to all the world. So let’s keep practicing.
Grace and Peace,
Rebecca
~IMPORTANT~
If you have a pastoral emergency, please contact us so we can be there for you! During office hours (Tues-Friday, 9am-3pm), please call the church office at (401) 635-8472 to reach Rev. Rebecca. If you have a pastoral emergency outside of office hours, please contact Head Deacon Kate Schmitt at 774-264-1972.
BOARD AND 

COMMITTEE NEWS

For more information on any of the following committees, please contact the church office at

635-8472 or email Dawn at dawn@ucc.necoxmail.com
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Kate Schmitt, Chair
The Deacons have been working on safety issues in the case of a fire during a church service.  To this end, a group of Deacons and Trustees met in the sanctuary with Little Compton Fire Chief Petrin to go over methods for safe evacuation, including use of the fire escapes. After some further planning and conversations with Chief Petrin, we will schedule a “practice evacuation” of the sanctuary at the end of a Sunday service sometime this summer.  
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BEACH SUNDAY SERVICE
The Deacons of the United Congregational Church invite you and yours to a seaside Family Beach Sunday Service on Sunday, August 21st at 10 a.m. at Town Landing (see map below).

Live Music!

Ice Cream Truck!

Bring the kids!

Bring your beach chairs

Casual attire

(Rain site at the Church

DON’T MISS IT!!
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Judith Anderson, Chair
CAREGIVING OUR ELDERS

COMMUNICATING WITH FAMILY ABOUT 
IMPORTANT ISSUES:

Caregiving is a vital aspect of caring for our elderly loved ones.  Your challenge will be to make sure your loved one is safe, healthy and getting the help they need.  You need to be able to do this without overstepping your boundaries, which could cause them to become resentful and resistant to your assistance. It is important to keep the peace while discussing difficult topics with family. To follow are some tips for taking charge, without taking over:

Ask what they need help with:  If a loved one believes that asking for help was their idea, they may be more likely to accept assistance.  If you start off by lending a hand with just those things that your loved one admits to needing help with, they may be more receptive to any future suggestions you have regarding their need for outside assistance.

Show respect:  Respect is the foundation upon which all good relationships are built. Ask your loved one’s permission before rushing in the “save the day”.  Even if you want to sit in on a loved one’s doctor’s 
appointment, inquire about their feelings first. If they don’t want you in the exam room, wait outside and talk to their doctor about your concerns once the appointment is over.

Let them contribute: even if a loved one does allow you to assist them with a particular task (say folding the laundry), let them pitch in.  It may make the process less efficient, but being about to contribute can renew an elder’s sense of purpose and worth.

For further assistance with elder concerns, contact your local town Senior Center or the Health and Wellness Committee.

The Health & Wellness Committee is available to assist you in any of your health & wellness needs and we would be happy to point you in the right direction.
Judith Anderson, Pam Church, Wendy Merriman, Sue Chase, Elizabeth Derbyshire, Holly Billings, B.G. Shanklin, Karen Corrigan
Bells are ringing…
Weddings
Our congratulations to:

Justin Louis McCarthy and

Eliza Bordley Lewis
Married May 21, 2016

Passings – Members & Friends
Our sympathies to the families of:

Rev. Amy E. Edwards
May 13, 2016 (M)
Josephine Brownell Bridge
Interment

February 6, 2016 

Louise Berryman Brownell
Interment

March 27, 2014
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Peter Fallon & Steve Walker

Co-Chairs
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                          Come sing with 
                          the Choir! The 
                          choir will be 
                          singing June 19th, July 17th & 31st and August 14th & 28th!  Everyone can sing and everyone is welcome!  If you remember your days in Glee Club in high school or college, love to sing in the shower, sing along in the car, enjoy music and making it, come and join us!  We are really a great bunch of people, getting pleasure and joy in singing and fellowship. Give it a try by coming June 19th by 9 am for practice (there are no evening practices) and sing with us at the service. No butterflies, just fun. We are hoping you will love it, and will want to come back and sing!  Come Join Us!
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SAVE THE DATE!!
Each year our church hosts an annual Summer Fair, the largest fundraiser for our church’s annual budget and a much anticipated community wide event.  There is a 4.8 mile Road Race and a race for the kids as well as activities of all types:  Arts & Crafts Vendors * White Elephant * Used Book Sale * Food Court featuring Little Compton Restaurants and Caterers * Bake Sale * Lobster Luncheon * Ice Cream Sundaes * Children's Game Tent * Dunk Tank * Rock Climbing Wall * Jazz Music * Jewelry * Silent Auction * Dog Show * A Friday night concert with “The Gnomes”.
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                       We continue to 
                      accept books and 

                      White Elephant items.  We would like to encourage folks who are able to please drop off on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays between 10am and noon or Sundays after church.  If you need to make special arrangements for other drop off times, please contact the church office.  WE DO NOT ACCEPT ANY LARGE FURNITURE.
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Bake Sale Table:  If you would like to donate a plate of goodies or simply 
help out at our Bake Sale Table at the Fair, please contact Marsha LaPointe at
(401-487-5340) or the church office (635-8472). A sign-up sheet is located on the bulletin board in the church foyer. Any donations or help to make our Fair a success is greatly appreciated!
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                       Lobster Lunch 
                       Desserts Needed!
                        If you would consider making lemon squares or brownies for the Lobster Luncheon, please sign up at coffee hour or contact Brett and Stacey Carlson
(brett@loulousdecor.com and stacy@loulousdecor.com).
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Volunteers are needed for the children’s games.  If you, a family member, or a friend can help it would be greatly appreciated.  We are still in need of many volunteers (adults and youth 13+) and ask for only 1-2 hours of your day.  Please consider helping... 11AM-12:30PM and 12:30-2PM.  ADULTS - Ticket Sales, Prizes, Penny Candy Game & Moon Bounce. YOUTH - Clown Striker, Soccer, Water Target, Basketball, Bean Bag Toss, Frog Flinger. I can be contacted by email hopebryan@cox.net or phone 401-924-2894.  A sign-up sheet is located on the bulletin board in the church foyer.  Thank you!
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LAST CHANCE to sort through your house, garage, or attic for furniture, art, or objects.  We have a truck.  Please contact Andy Goff at 401-635-4477 (cell#).
                       Much appreciated!

             The Silent Auction Team
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Jewelry Table!  We have a wonderful used jewelry table at the fair.  We appreciate donations of any jewelry in good condition that you no longer wear.  Items can be brought into the church office during office hours (Tues. – Fri. 9a.m. – 3p.m.).  We also accept buttons!
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Little Compton Road Race

Applications are available on our website and in the church office for the 36th Annual Summer Road Race!  Better start training right now!
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                 Questions about the 
                 Fair can be directed to 
                 this year’s team of Captains or to a specific Committee Chair:

· Rev. Rebecca – Minister 

· Russell Bodington – 
Facilities, Set-up/Take 
Down, Security & Race Captain

· Debbie Kelchner –
 In-house (Church) 
Committees & Lobster 
Luncheon Captain

· Sue Hutson – Finance, Publicity/Sponsors, Silent Auction Captain

· Jane Lorch – Vendor & Friday Night Special Event Captain
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Thursday Thrift Shop

Jean Turcotte, Manager

Nancy Webb
Our racks are bursting with new and gently worn clothes and shoes.  We have everything from casual beach wear to elegant clothes for a summer evening out.  A nice selection of linens and household goods is also available.
The Thursday Thrift Shop is open on Thursdays and Saturdays from 10am to 3pm and “by chance” on Monday afternoons.  Look for the ‘OPEN’ flag on the front of the shop and stop in.
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Heather Helger

Director of Children & Youth
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                      S.S. Faithful
                         Volunteers are still 
                         needed for the 
                         Children’s Games 
                         area of the Church 
                         Fair to be held on 
Saturday July 9th. We have openings in both the 11-12:30pm shift and the 12:30-2pm shift.  We ask volunteers to be at least 13 years of age.  Community service hours will be given to those who need them.  Please contact 
hopebryan@cox.net to sign up.
Michael, our Choir Director/ Organist invites you and your child(ren) to sing with the Adult Choir at church!  If you would be interested in this fun and unique experience, please contact Heather.  The Adult Choir will be singing this Summer on July 17th & 31st and also on Aug. 14th and 28th – so please also tell Heather which dates you are available.  We will target the date with the most responses.
On July 24th, our attendees to the UCC National Youth Event: Emily Goodman, Olivia Kneeland and Sam Ryan will be commissioned for their trip.  Please join us as we bless them for safe travels and a spiritually meaningful experience.  Please keep them in your prayers during the dates of the trip from Tuesday, July 26th – Saturday, July 30th.
Unfortunately, we were unable to organize even a small group of families for a weekend of church camp this year; family’s summer schedules were just too full.  We will try again next year, perhaps trying to organize something at an off time that may prove more available.  If you may still be looking for camp opportunities for you child, might we suggest checking out the many NE UCC Camps by visiting: 
http://www.uccnecamps.org/
[image: image37.jpg],\
‘
w
|
f




Vacation Bible Camp
Opportunity
Our church is looking to collaborate with Amicable Congregational Church from Tiverton to host a VBC the week of Aug. 8-12th.  The theme is “Surf Shack – Catch the Wave of God’s Amazing Love!”  Camp is open to children entering K – to those 11yrs. old.  Camp will take place in the evenings from 5:30-7:30pm and will be held at Fogland Beach in Tiverton.  Please contact Heather if you would be interested in having your child attend or to volunteer to help.
Mark your calendars for Beach Sunday - August 21st.  As part of this beautiful outdoor service held at the Town Landing, we will incorporate a time in which we will bless backpacks for all those who will be returning to school.  As usual there will be ice cream treats for all after worship!
Rally Day is scheduled for Sept. 11th.  We hope you will plan to be in attendance that Sunday to celebrate the start-up of another Sunday School year!  
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Marjorie Simmons
Church Historian
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Live Auction
Summer Fair — July 17, 1982

Pictured:  Richard Wordell, Auctioneer and Abraham Quick.

The Live Auction made $3,332.15.  The Total Fair Profit was $14,640.61.

IMPORTANT
Please inform the church office if you know of anyone who may be in the hospital or if any member or friend has passed away.  Also, please let us know if you know of any members who are planning to relocate.
                 Copies of the Upper 
                 Room Daily 
                 Devotional Guides are 
                 available in the 
Narthex.  Large print is also available.
                   Little Compton Food 
                    Bank:  There is a 
                    continuing need to 
                    keep the shelves full 
at the LC Food Bank, located in the Wellness Center at 115 East Main Road, LC.  Pick up a grocery bag and a shopping list from the little green wagon on your way out of church this morning. Your donations can be brought to the wagon any Sunday or during church office hours (Tues. – Fri. 9am – 3pm).  Thank you for helping in this mission to our good neighbors in need.  Food Bank hours are 9am – 10am every Fri. and Sat.


NOW OFFERING RIDES
TO CHURCH!

Dynamic Folk-Rock Music

That Spans the Globe
In the Sanctuary

Friday, July 8, 2016

7:00 pm

Tickets available after church or

at the church office: 401-635-8472

$15 Adults     $5 Under 16

Memorial Garden 

Edith Borden, Chair

Our next brick order for our Memorial Garden will be placed around Labor Day.  If you would like to place an order, please fill out the order form below or call the church office at 

635-8472.

The United Congregational Church invites its members and friends to be a part of the Memorial Garden located between the Parsonage and the Parish House.  Each 4” x 8” brick will cost $100 and can be engraved with 1, 2, or 3 lines.  All proceeds raised from this project will go directly to the United Congregational Church Endowment Fund.  All donations are 100% tax deductible; IRS Code 501 (c) (3).

In addition, you are encouraged to write a one-page biography of your loved ones, which will be entered in our Memorial Garden Album.  Please write clearly (type or print) on the Logo paper, which can be picked up at the church office.

  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - 

There must be one order form for each brick ordered.  On each brick, three lines are available with 15 units maximum each line (one letter or punctuation mark per square).  Allow one square for a space between words.  If only one line is used, the size of the print will be larger.  All capital letters will be used.  Make checks payable to the United Congregational Church.

Line #1:     (((((((((((((((
Line #2:     (((((((((((((((
Line #3:     (((((((((((((((
Purchaser’s name____________________________________Phone___________________________

Mailing Address_______________________________________________________________________

                                     Street                                                     Town                          State           Zip

You may duplicate this form to order more bricks.  Please call the church office if you have more questions (401) 635-8472.
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UNITED CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH STAFF

Tele:  401-635-8472          Fax:  401-635-8473

Website:  www.ucclcri.org


Senior Minister 
Rev. Rebecca Floyd Marshall
revrebecca@ucc.necoxmail.com


Church Secretary
Dawn Ross
dawn@ucc.necoxmail.com

Church Bookkeeper
Maureen Cook
bookkeeper@ucc.necoxmail.com


Director of Children & Youth
Heather Helger
ssfaithful@ucc.necoxmail.com


Music Director
Michael Bahmann


Junior Choir Director
Stephanie Derbyshire
vtderby1@cox.net


Service Coordinators
Janet Lofsky
janetlofsky@aol.com

Karen Carneal
Kcarneal7@cox.net


	Sunday
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	Saturday

	26
10:00 AM Worship Service
	27
	28
11:30 AM Staff Meeting
	29
	30
	1
	2

	3
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Baptisms "Patterson" & "Rolfs"
BRASS SUNDAY
Communion Sunday
10:00 AM Worship Service
	4
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	5
	6
	7

5:30 PM C & Y Ministries Meeting/Beach Picnic
	8
7:00 PM CONCERT - "THE GNOMES" in the Church Sanctuary
	9
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SUMMER FAIR

	10
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TENT SUNDAY
10:00 AM Worship Service
	11
	12
	13
	14
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6:00 PM Board of Deacons Meeting
	15
	16

	17
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FAIR "THANK YOU" PICNIC
10:00 AM Worship Service
	18
	19
THERE WILL BE NO FINANCE MEETING THIS MONTH

THERE WILL BE NO VISITING COMMITTEE MEETING THIS MONTH

5:30 PM LCHS Lecture at UCC
	20
THERE WILL BE NO BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEEETING THIS MONTH
	21
	22
	23

	24

10:00 AM Worship Service
	25
	26
	27
	28
	29
	30

	31
10:00 AM Worship Service
	1
	2
	3
	4
	5
4:00 PM Rehearsal "Davol"
	6
3:30 PM Wedding "Davol"




	Sunday
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	Saturday

	31
10:00 AM Worship Service
	1
	2
	3
	4
	5
4:00 PM Rehearsal "Davol"
	6
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3:30 PM Wedding "Davol"

	7
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Communion Sunday
10:00 AM Worship Service
	8
	9
	10
5:30 PM LCHS Lecture at UCC
	11
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6:00 PM Board of Deacons Meeting
	12
	13

	14
10:00 AM Worship Service
	15
	16
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9:30 AM Visiting Committee Mtg.
6:30 PM Finance Committee Mtg.
	17
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6:30 PM Board of Trustees Meeting
	18
	19
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3:00 PM Rehearsal "Small"
	20
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3:30 PM Wedding "Small"

	21
BEACH SUNDAY / BLESSING OF THE BACKPACKS
Iron's Homestead All Conference Day
10:00 AM Worship Service
	22
	23
11:30 AM Staff Meeting
	24
	25
	26
	27

	28
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QUARTERLY MEETING following Worship Service
10:00 AM Worship Service
	29
	30
	31
	1
	2
	3
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United Congregational Church


The Commons


P.O. Box 506


Little Compton, RI 02837


Telephone 401-635-8472


Fax 401-635-8473


Office Hours:


Tues – Fri, 9 AM – 3 PM





Worship Service:


Sundays at 10 AM





Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:dawn@ucc.necoxmail.com" �dawn@ucc.necoxmail.com�


Web Site: UCCLCRI.org
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